
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

REPORT OF THE TECHNICAL DELEGATES 
 

 
From:  The Technical Delegates    Report N° 03 
 
 
To:  The Stewards of the Meeting 
 

 
EVENT : WEC –1812 KM OF QATAR 2025 

 
 
 
SCRUTINEERING  

  
The cars 60 and 61 have been rechecked after initial scrutineering and are in compliance with 
some items of the Technical Regulations of the Championship. Safety declarations have been deposited 
for all cars.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  26/02/2024       Time: 16:40 
 

 

 

Fabrice Van Ertvelde 
FIA Technical Delegate 
 

Keith Barclay 
ACO Technical Delegate 
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